
 

 

        May 10, 2024 

          Subject: Traffic Signal Modernization 

          State WIN: 026134.00 & 026138.00 

Location: Brunswick & Topsham 

        Amendment No. 2    

 

 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

 

 

The following questions have been received: 

 

Question:   Has Maine DOT verified the usability of existing underground conduits from the existing 

ATCs to the existing junction boxes and poles?  If these conduits are eventually determined to be 

unusable, will Maine DOT issue a contract modification for excavation and/or directional boring? 

 

 

Response: MaineDOT will assess situations if identified and work with the Contractor to develop 

solutions and, if necessary, issue Contract Modifications on a case-by-case basis. 

  

 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on May 15, 2024. 

 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

 

 


